
From: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 
Sent: 10/9/2012 12:42:30 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Sutter Memo 

Nothing is ready for distribution, but we are going to prepare something at some point. I 
mentioned to Todd S that we are now thinking about having an En Bane and so we are 
deliberating on what to prepare for public release in advance of that En Banc. To be 
continued! 

Molly Tirpak Sterkel 

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division 

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting 

415-703-1873 

mts@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 12:17 PM 
To: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" 
Subject: Sutter Memo 

Molly, 

At our meeting about capacity markets a couple weeks ago, you mentioned that you were 
preparing a memo on the Sutter issue. I don't recall what, if anything, you said about the 
timing of finishing that memo, but I'm wondering if it is something you plan to publish 
externally, or a document you could share with us when appropriate? 

Best regards, 

SB GT&S 0433435 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , To learn more, please visiThttp:7Avww.pee.com/about/conr pany/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0433436 


